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Monday 24th April 2023  

 

Dear Families, 
 

RE: Industrial Action by the National Education Union – Thursday 27th April 2023 & Tuesday 2nd May 2023 

 

On 3rd April the National Education Union (NEU), one of the trade unions representing the teaching 

profession, announced its intention to continue striking as the offer was rejected. 
The NEU has said it will hold strikes on: 

 

- Thursday, 27 April (England and Wales) 
- Tuesday, 2nd May (England and Wales) 

 

Following consultation with the teachers, I can confirm that the school will remain open for the following 

classes only 

 

Thursday 27th April 2023 Tuesday 2nd May 2023 

1F 

1G 

2C 

2J 

6W 

6K 

1F 

1G 

2C 

2J 

6W 

6K 

 
The school day will run as usual for these classes. There will be no changes. 

 

Having reviewed our options based on the impact of staffing (to what we are aware of at this point) and 

pupil safety, school will be closed for the following classes: 

 
Thursday 27th April 2023 Tuesday 2nd May 2023 

Nursery 

Reception 

Year 3 

Year 4 

Year 5 

Nursery 

Reception 

Year 3 

Year 4 

Year 5 

 

If you wish for your child to undertake learning activities at home, you may wish to explore the following: 

- BBC Bitesize has a range of primary age learning activities: https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/primary 
- The National Academy https://classroom.thenational.academy 

- Any activities on google classroom that they have not yet engaged with or completed 

 
 

 

 

http://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/primary
https://classroom.thenational.academy/
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Lunches 

If your child usually has a free school meal, we will be inviting those children in for a school packed lunch at 
the following times: 

 

11:30 to 12:30 – Nursery & Reception 

12:30 to 13:30 - Year 1 & 2 

13:30 to 14.30 - Year 3, 4 & 5 

 

Children will be met and collected by an adult at their usual drop off gate at the appropriate times above. 

Please let us know, by email, if you are intending to send your child in to school. 
 

Enrichment Clubs 

Due to strike action, there will be no Arts & Craft and Book Club on Thursday 27th April. Reading Club, Multi 

Sports and Film Club on Tuesday 2nd May will also be closed. All other clubs will continue as usual. This 

means, if your child’s class is closed for that day, they may still come in to attend their club at 3.15pm to 
4.15pm as usual. 

 

Please contact the administrative team to let us know that your child will be coming in for club, so we know 
to expect you. 

 

ASC 

If your child attends ASC on Tuesdays or Thursdays, they may come into school between 15.30 and 17:45. If 

your child’s class is closed, and you wish for them to attend, please let the office know by email. More 
information regarding credit for missed clubs will be sent to you. 

 

I appreciate that this closure will impact families and I am sorry for the inconvenience caused. If you have 
any questions, please do contact the school office. 

 

Regards, 
 

 
 

Ms A. Parker 

Executive Headteacher 
 

 

 
 

 

 


